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Chatham County Tag Offices Closed Jan. 13-18 for System Upgrade 

Residents encouraged to complete tag and title work by Jan. 12. 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

SAVANNAH, Ga., Jan. 7, 2021 – Chatham County Tax Commissioner Sonya L. Jackson 
reminds residents that tag offices will be closed Jan. 13-18 while the state upgrades its motor 
vehicle system and for the MLK Jr. holiday. 

“January birthdays and anyone with deadline-related title work should complete their business 
as soon as possible to avoid any problems,” Jackson advised, “before the state system shuts 
down for a week.” 

Online motor vehicle services, typically available 24/7 from the tax commissioner’s website at 
tax.chathamcountyga.gov, will also be unavailable as of 7p.m. Jan. 12 through 8 a.m. Jan. 19, 
when the tag offices will also reopen with normal business hours. 

Tag Offices will be closed Monday, Jan. 18, to observe Martin Luther King Jr. Day. 

Customer service is available 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. weekdays by calling (912) 652-7100 or via email 
to tax@chathamcounty.org for property tax assistance or to tag@chathamcounty.org for motor 
vehicle assistance. 
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TAX COMMISSIONER 
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